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Hello - The CARB will continue California's lead on addressing climate change with a strong
ACT regulation.  Requiring that by 2030, at least 30% (preferably more) of the new trucks on
California’s roads are all electric, zero emission vehicles.
Interestingly (& sadly) we are seeing an intersection between COVID-19 and air quality. 
Preliminary research shows a strong correlation between PM 2.5 and significant jump in
COVID-related hospitalizations.  The links between protecting public health and minimizing
climate change impacts are becoming stronger.  And with a regulation shifting the direction of
truck fuel, we stimulate economic activity, much needed now and going forward. 
best wishes,
Martha Turner
Sacramento, CA
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